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	 Dear Sterling neighbor,

	 Thank you for giving me the privilege of representing you 
on the Board of Supervisors.  I need your help to work for low-
er taxes, less government spending, safe streets and a vibrant 
Sterling community.

	 That’s why I need you to share with me what you think.  
Just fill out this survey and send it back to my county office at 
1 Harrison St. S.E., Fifth Floor, P.O. Box 7000, Leesburg VA  
20177.

	 You may also call me at home here in Sterling any time at 
703-421-4599 or e-mail me at Eugene.Delgaudio@loudoun.gov.

	 Thank you again, and I look forward to reading what you 
think.

	 Sincerely,

	 EUGENE DELGAUDIO
	 Your Sterling Supervisor

1)  Do you agree with Eugene that mobile Bus Rapid Tranist is a better, more financially 
sound mass transit solution than a multi-billion dollar heavy fixed railroad, like Metro?

p Yes          p No          p Maybe

2)  Do you know where Sterling’s Park & Ride locations are?

p Yes          p No          p Maybe

Tell me what you think!


